UNITED NATIONS



NATIONS UNIES

POSTAL ADDRESS - ADRESSE POSTALE: UNITED NATIONS, N.Y. 10017 CABLE ADDRESS - ADRESSE TELEGRAPHIQUE: UNATIONS NEWYORK

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL

REFERENCE:

24 July 2013

Dear Mr. Rhee,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I would like to thank you for your recent letter in which you invited him to provide a video and a written message for the upcoming recognition dinner commemorating the 60th anniversary of the Signing of the Korean War Armistice.

I am afraid that the Secretary-General will be unable to meet your request. Please accept, in any case, our best wishes for a successful event.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Amdur
Director,
Communications

and Speechwriting Unit

Mr. Justin Rhee President Descendants of the Korean War Foundation Washington, D.C.